
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 December 2005 

8. ROAD NAME – WIGRAM AERODROME LIMITED 
 
 The Board was in receipt of a request to approve a road name for a new cul-de-sac, which will serve a 

new ten allotment subdivision running off Harvard Avenue. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve “Red Checkers Place”; this will continue the theme of naming roads 

within the wider residential area after military aircraft and/or names having a connection with the 
former Wigram Air Force Base. 

 
 


